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-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman, Deputy Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Study Group 2;

-
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	Subject:
	Recommendation E.129 – Presentation of National Numbering Plans


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
I am pleased to announce that Study Group 2 has released a new Recommendation E.129 entitled Presentation of National Numbering Plans.

2
This Recommendation has been written to assist and make available timely access to E.164 numbering plan information.

3
This includes, but is not limited to, how to obtain information on national numbering plans, how they should be described, and the timely posting of numbering plan changes in a standardized presentation that is consistent with Recommendation E.164.

4
While the basic objective of this recommendation is to represent Geographic country code information it may also be used to communicate numbering information for Network code applications and for Country Codes assigned to Groups of Countries (GoC).

5
As specified in E.129 the ITU-T website will provide free, accurate, and timely access to the most current international numbering information.  The section of the ITU-T home page entitled “International Numbering Resources” (at present the URL is http://www.itu.int/itu-t/inr/nnp/index.html ) is the focal point for obtaining this accurate and timely numbering information for all world countries.

6
In addition the TSB will e-mail via an exploder list the latest numbering change information that they receive to all parties who register to receive numbering plan updates as they are available.  Details of how to subscribe to receive and submit numbering information are available on the 
ITU-T website referenced above.

7
Administrations should consider providing information on national numbering plans in accordance with ITU-T Recommendation E.129.

8
All members are encouraged to access this timely information on national numbering plans that influences the routing, charging and accounting of international telecommunications traffic.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

Place des Nations
Telephone 
+41 22 730 51 11
Telex 421 000 uit ch
E-mail:
itumail@itu.int

CH-1211 Geneva 20
Telefax
Gr3:
+41 22 733 72 56
Telegram ITU GENEVE
www.itu.int
Switzerland
Gr4:
+41 22 730 65 00

ITU-T\BUREAU\CIRC\128E.DOC

m:\circ\circ-3e.doc
16.01.96


